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Works underway in Maldon 
The Maldon Streetscape Revitalisation Project is an exciting long-term 
initiative that aims to rejuvenate Maldon’s historic streetscape.
The project has three main areas – putting powerlines underground, 
restoring shopfronts and upgrading public spaces such as footpaths, 
crossovers, bins and seating.

Latest news 
Works to improve the road surface are due to begin on Sunday 15 May 
from 6.00pm to 6.00am at the following locations: 
• Main Street between Templeton and High Streets 
• High Street car parking between Fountain and Spring Streets.

Stay informed 
Get the latest project updates by subscribing to our email newsletter 
via our website mountalexander.vic.gov.au/maldonstreetscapeproject. 
Thanks for your support, patience and cooperation while works 
continue on this project. 
The Maldon Streetscape Revitalisation Project received $4.5 million funding  
from the State Government through its Crisis Committee of Cabinet –  
Infrastructure Stimulus Fund.
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